
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – October 2019

Hi BDTHC members,

We held our meeting on October 14, 2019 
at our usual meeting place.  We Had to 
enter by the front door as they were 
working on the steps and walkway. 
Discussion was held on many things we had 
upcoming.  One was the fall club members 
only Picnic and hunt which we held on 
Oct. 27.  I waited till after the picnic 
to do a news letter so I could add the 

information from this event.  

Well the weather didn't cooperate and in the morning it poured 
on us and as always as soon as the hunt was done it quit raining 
and the sun came out for the remainder of the day.  So the 
second hunt after lunch,  was a good hunt although very muddy!  
In any case we all had a good time with lots of good food and 
lots of silver in the hunts in the mud.

We would like to thank the Goss's for their generous 
contributions to this event.  For without this the event would 
lose a lot of splendor. We are working on next years open hunt 
flyer and should have a draft for the November meeting.  

The Christmas party will be as usual.  Held at our meeting place 
in the basement which has worked well in the past.  

Don't forget that club dues are due and payable either at the 
meetings or mailed to our P.O. Box.

Next meeting will be on November 11,2019 at our usual meeting 
place in the basement of the Forty Fort Municipal building at 
6:30 pm.

FINDS OF THE MONTH:  coin:  Silver Quarter----By Derr
Jewelry:  Necklace-----Joe Adrian
Misc.:  Deco furniture piece---Bob Brown

HAPPY HALLOWEEN BDTHC MEMBERS

BDTHC President 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


